The District recognizes the educational value of accessing YouTube to support classroom
instruction and student learning. YouTube provides teachers and students additional content
that reinforces concepts and strategies introduced in the classroom.

Beginning in July, YouTube has restructured the way content is accessed that does not require

the use of a user identification portal. This new change required by YouTube will provide users
increased usability and security when accessing content.

This new mechanism turns on YouTube’s restricted mode instead of simply allowing videos
classified as educational. The default setting, which is restricted mode, only allows videos that

are rated (G) General Audiences or (TV Y) All Children based on YouTube’s rating system. This
feature improves security for students and helps the District remain compliant with federal

laws such as the Children's Internet Protection Act (CIPA).

To accommodate this change from YouTube, we are implementing a different procedure for

LAUSD employees to access videos than what was previously used. Access is now granted

based on your YouTube/Google login using your LAUSD Single Sign-On (SSO). After signing in,
the system will automatically recognize the user as an employee and will be able to view

videos without being blocked; essentially improving accessibility for employees.

Students will automatically be able to access YouTube content that is rated G or TV Y after
signing into their District provided device. Please note: students will not be able to access
restricted videos even if they are logged in with their LAUSD student account due to CIPA
compliance.

Please also note, if you are logging in with your personal Google account (non-LAUSD) through
the District network you will be in the default setting, which is restricted mode.

Important: If the device accessing YouTube is a shared device, the user should log out before
leaving the system to prevent unauthorized access to YouTube.

If you are unable to access a YouTube video after following the steps noted below, please
create a service ticket through Remedy at https://lausd.onbmc.com or call the ITD Help Desk
at 213-241-5200.



https://lausd.onbmc.com

Here are the steps that are now required to allow employees to access restricted videos:

1. Go to www.youtube.com and click on the “Sign In” button in the upper right hand corner
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2. Signin using you LAUSD SSO including the @lausd.net (firstname.lastname@lausd.net) and password.

After logging in, the user should have access to all YouTube videos

Google

One account. All of Google.

Sign in to continue to YouTube

<lausd.email>@lausd.net

Need help?

One Google Account for everything Google
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